
-----Original Message----- 
From: Marshall, Michael [mailto:Michael.Marshall@alston.com] On Behalf 
Of Dole, Bob 
Sent: Monday, July 25, 2011 3:37 PM 
To: Julius Genachowski 
Cc: vjarrett@who.eop.gov 
Subject: Spectrum Five 
 
Mr. Chairman, 
 
We have been apprised of a tentative decision by the International 
Bureau to revoke the license held by Spectrum Five at 114.5 degrees 
West Longitude for failure to satisfy certain FCC milestone 
requirements. 
 
We have been working with Spectrum Five for many months now and know 
they are on the verge of securing financing and moving forward on plans 
to launch the satellite and provide important services beginning in 
2013.  
 
This tentative decision by the International Bureau has very 
significant consequences in terms of depriving consumers of the use of 
this capacity to help alleviate congestion on wireless networks.  In 
addition, this may inadvertently trigger a retaliatory response by 
foreign governments which could inure to the detriment of the U.S. 
satellite industry.  
 
Because the consequences of this tentative decision are so significant, 
I strongly believe as a matter of good governance and administrative 
law that this matter should be decided by the full Commission, not by 
staff at one of the Bureaus.   
 
We would like the opportunity to brief you in full on all of the 
progress Spectrum Five has made on the path to satisfying all possible 
FCC concerns, and ask that we be given that opportunity in the context 
of a process that allows the fate of this important spectrum to be 
decided by the duly appointed Commissioners. 
 
Thank you, 
 
BOB DOLE 
 
******************************************************* 
IRS Circular 230 disclosure:  To ensure compliance with requirements 
imposed by the IRS and other taxing authorities, we inform you that any 
tax advice contained in this communication (including any attachments) 
is not intended or written to be used, and cannot be used, for the 
purpose of (i) avoiding penalties that may be imposed on any taxpayer 
or (ii) promoting, marketing or recommending to another party any 
transaction or matter addressed herein. 
______________________________________________________ 
 
NOTICE:  This e-mail message and all attachments transmitted with it 
may contain legally privileged and confidential information intended 
solely for the use of the addressee.  If the reader of this message is 
not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any reading, 
dissemination, distribution, copying, or other use of this message or 

mailto:Michael.Marshall@alston.com


its attachments is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this 
message in error, please notify the sender immediately by telephone 
(404-881-7000) or by electronic mail (postmaster@alston.com), and 
delete this message and all copies and backups thereof.  Thank you. 


